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          16 March 2021 
Attention All Employers 
 
RE: CLARIFICATION AND CONFIRMATION OF COMMUNICATION AS SENT OUT BY THE NBCPSS 
 
The National Bargaining Council for the Private Security Sector (“NBCPSS”), has embarked to 
communicate with all employers within the sector over the last couple of weeks. 
 
Some of these communiques was sent in error to employers and therefore might have caused 
confusion and thus the NBCPSS would like to reiterate and clarify: 
 
1. All Employers within the scope of the Council is obligated to register and contribute levies as 
per the Main Collective Agreement and the Levy Agreement (copy available on 
www.nbcpss.org.za). 
 
2. All Employees employed as security officers that fall within the scope of the Main Collective 
Agreement (copy available on www.nbcpss.org.za) is obligated to register with the preferred 
Medical Cover supplier- Affinity Health.  
 
Should the employee already belong to a medical aid/ medical insurance, employers should apply 
for exemption. 
 
We trust the above to clear up any unnecessary confusion caused. 
 
Please feel free to visit our website for more information 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Office of the CEO 
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